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Good Afternoon, 

  

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of October 15th – October 19th.  

• Your child will be coming home with information and an order form for an ADL cheese fundraiser. This 

is totally up to parents if they want their child to participate in this fundraiser. Students are not 

expected to go door-to-door selling items for school fundraisers. If you decide to take part, feel free to 

share with friends, neighbours, co-workers. You may also purchase online through School Cash Online. 

We thank you for your support! 

• Oct. 15th Mrs. Gillespie’s Grade 3/4 Homeroom and Mrs. Crealock’s Grade 4 Homeroom will be 

travelling to the Crane Mountain Landfill. The Fundy Region Solid Waste Commission in cooperation 

with our school believe that our students should understand how their waste is handled, how we 

can maintain our commitment to the environment, and the importance of waste diversion. Each 

year approximately 2,500 people visit the Glenn Carpenter Interpretive Centre, located on-site at 

the landfill and Loch Lomond School is proud to be a part of this educational program tour. 

• Oct. 16th All Aboard for Mrs. Gillespie’s, Mrs. Crealock’s, Mme Little’s and Mme Johnston’s Homeroom 
classes who will be travelling to Harbour Station to board the NBM Railways. This annual trip is made 
possible by NBM Railways and is an excellent way to celebrate the beginning of a great new school year. 
Students will all receive lunch, which will be 2 slices of cheese pizza, water, an apple and a treat as they 
enjoy a trip on the NBM passenger train. Please be reminded that consent forms are required to 
participate, which can be returned to your child’s homeroom teacher.  

• Oct. 17th we will host our annual “Kick-Off to Kindergarten Event” at 4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. Parents are 
invited to attend an information session regarding your child’s transition to school. There will also be 
information about the Early Years Evaluation – Direct Assessment (EYE-DA). Information will be provided 
about supporting your child’s development in these important months before starting school about 
upcoming events, and parents will have the chance to ask questions about school readiness and 
expectations.  

• Oct. 19th Photography Flewwelling will be on site to take school photo-retakes. For best results we 
suggest clothing that is free of large logos and busy designs.  

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 

webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 

hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 

school a better place to learn and visit.  

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 


